
February  Newsletter 
- Dolton

Director’s Desk
Elise Cole-Rogers, Site Director

Even though February is the shortest month of the year, it is also one of the busiest.  
Time flies when you’re having fun here at Dolton Early Learning.  We take very seriously 
the commitment to providing high level, quality care to your children.  

What is a Cozy/Safe space in the classroom? It is a place where your child can choose 
to go to become calm, regain composer and maintain control when upset, frustrat-
ed, or angry. It is also a place where your child can find healthy alone time. It can 
also serve as the center for anger management in your home. Please see your child’s 
Teacher for ideas to create a Cozy/Safe Place in your home.

Here are some great books to read with your child:
•	 Good Night Moon by Margaret Wise Brown
•	 Llama Llama Red Pajama by Anna Dewdney.  

We would like to say thank you to all the parents and community members who volun-
teer in the facility every day! Without your dedicated commitment we could not be as 
successful as we are to our children and families. Thank you to all the parents who at-
tend the monthly Parent Meetings as well as our Policy Council Members. Your service, 
creativity, and support help shape your child’s program and their future!

February is a very exciting month ahead.  It is the month of African-American History, 
Dental Health, and International Friendship Day. 

UPCOMING EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

Wednesday| 2/6/19 | South Holland Public Library 
Thursday | 2/14/19 | Parent Meeting (International Friendship Day)
Thursday | 2/21/19 | Family Fun Day (American History Celebration)
Friday | 3/4/19 | Parent-Teacher Conference (closed)
Monday | 2/25/19 | Professional Development (closed)
Thursday | 2/28/19 | Field Trip – Shedd Aquarium


